CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



May 17, 2012

David Soule, P.E. Rio Grande Engineering P.O. Box 67305 Albuquerque, NM 87120

Re: Los Candelarias Town homes, Grading and Drainage Plan Engineer's Stamp date 5-11-12 (G14/D073)

Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-11-12, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.

However, this plan did not include the verbiage for the entrance area to drain to the water harvesting area as shown on the approved plan stamp date 9-29-11. Hydrology would still like this area to drain to the water harvesting area. This can be shown on the certification.

This is the plan to certify to obtain a Certificate of Occupancy.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Albuquerque

PO Box 1293

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

C:

e-mail

Sincerely,

Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services